
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Planning Commission 

 
MEETING FORMAT AMENDMENT AS FOLLOWS: 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Thursday December 7, 2023, City of Sammamish 
Planning Commission meeting will be in-person only and will not accommodate 
remote (online or phone-in) testimony. General public comment and comment 
related to public hearings scheduled as part of the meeting agenda may be sent in 
writing to planningcommission@sammamish.us or delivered to Sammamish City Hall 
by 5PM on December 7, 2023.  
 
Verbal comment may be made in-person at City Hall during the allotted time on the 
meeting agenda. Any requests for reasonable accommodation petitioning for remote 
participation must be sent to the Planning Commission Clerk, Julian Bravo, at 
jbravo@sammamish.us by no later than 3PM on December 7, 2023. Reasonable 
accommodations for remote meeting participation must be approved in advance of 
the meeting. 


